RECEIVED
TOM L. INGRAM

100 SO0UTH KENTUCKY AVENUE

JAN 5 1977

ROSWELL, NEW MEXICD 8820

January 4, 1977 g.Cc.C.
ARTEEBIA, DFFICE

Mr. W. A. Gressett

0il Conservation Commission o
Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Tom L. Ingram

White Ranch #4

Section 33

Chaves County, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Gressett:
With reference to the captioned and our C-101 approved by your office
December 30, 1976, we are attaching four (4) copies of the BOP Program.
We thank you for your cooperation and assistance last week in getting
our approval so quickly.

Very truly yours,

TOM L. INGRAM

. Or
Jospeh T. Ingram, Engineer

JTi:jh
Attachments



